
*   Light refreshments will be provided afterwards. 
 

               

     When:  Thursday, October 27, 2015 
                                       6:00PM- 7:30PM 

 
    Where:  Roy E. Rollins Elementary School 

       2160 Mura Drive 

       Augusta, Georgia 30906 

 

What:  Come as a family of Mathematicians and Scientists and enjoy a 

night of some exciting learning that will focus on Math and the Science 

Fair. 

Who:  This is an informational night for all Pre-K -5th grade students, 

parents and guardians. 

                   

     

 

     

 


